
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

3rd February 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to February. There is definitely a little more light in the mornings and 

evenings, which can only be a good thing! 

 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 9th February: Turtle Class assembly (9.00am) 

Friday 10th February: Cup Assembly (9.00am); Last day of Term 3 

Monday 20th February: Start of Term 4 

Thursday 23rd February: Penguin Class assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 2nd March: Sea Horse Class assembly (9.00am) 

Thursday 9th March: Dolphins Class assembly (9.00am) 

Monday 13th March: Let’s Dance performance (see below for further information) 

Tuesday 21st March: Parents’ Evening (3.30-5.30pm) 

Thursday 23rd March: Parents’ Evening (4.00-6.00pm)  

Thursday 30th March: Parents’ Evening (5.30-7.30pm; not Reception) 

Friday 31st March: Cup Assembly (9.00am); Last day of Term 4 

 

NEU Industrial Action 

Further to Wednesday’s strike action, there are three further strike days planned by the 

NEU (National Education Union) on March 2nd, March 15th and March 16th. As it stands, 

it looks like the proposed strikes will go ahead, and therefore I would encourage you to 

make alternative arrangements in case we cannot open. I will keep you updated, and 

with as much notice as possible.  

 

Parent/Carer Code of Conduct 

Our Parent/Carer Code of Conduct has been updated - a copy has been sent with 

this newsletter. It is also published on our school website: Denton School Policies or if 

you would like a paper copy, please contact the school office.  

 

East Sussex Highways: Works to pavement on Acacia Road 

East Sussex Highways will be carrying out footway surfacing works on Acacia Road on 

15th-21st February. I gather the road will remain open, but with parking restrictions in 

place (there will be ‘no parking’ signs and cones laid out to advise where parking is 

restricted. Thank you on advance for your cooperation.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  
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I hope you enjoy the weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


